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11th February 2021 

 

 

Circular to Parents  

Dear Parent 

Greetings!  

We would like to inform you that The Sharjah Emergency Crisis & Disaster Management 

Team and Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) have decided to extend distance 

learning for all students till  28th February 2021.   

 

Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Asma Gilani 

Principal/CEO 

 
  


